
Dear Parents / Guardians of Grade 8 Students 
Tetanus, Diphtheria and acellular Pertussis (Tdap) vaccine or Tetanus, Diphtheria, acellular Pertussis and Polio (Tdap-IPV) vaccine and the Human Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccine will be offered in schools as part of the Manitoba school based immunization program.  
Tdap or Tdap-IPV is a one dose vaccine. It will be offered in the fall or spring. The review of your child’s immunization records   will determine if your child requires the Tdap or the Tdap-IPV vaccine. 

HPV is a two dose vaccine offered in the fall and in the spring as there must be 6 months between the two doses. It has been available to Grade 6 female students since the 2008-2009 school year. If your daughter did not receive the vaccine or complete the series it may be provided during this school year. 

Immunizations are voluntary and only given with the consent of the parent or legal guardian.

We request that you:

1. Read the attached fact sheets for these vaccines. Complete and sign the consent form indicating: 

· Yes, I do consent

                     or
· No, I do not consent

2. Return the consent form to the school by      , even if you do not want your child to be immunized.

3. Provide a copy of the record of immunizations with your consent form if your child has received immunizations outside of Manitoba, so that your child’s records may be updated in the provincial immunization registry. 

Immunization reminder notes will be sent home approximately one week before the dates of the clinics. You will also receive a record of immunization after the vaccine is given. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Public Health Office at the number listed on the top of this letter.   
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